
Zetron has joined the Integrated Justice Information Systems (IJIS) Institute, a nonprofit organization whose goal is 
to improve mission-critical information sharing across the private and public sectors. 

Redmond, WA, U.S.A., September 6, 2013― Zetron, a leading provider of mission-critical communications 
solutions worldwide, recently became a member of the Integrated Justice Information Systems (IJIS) 
Institute, a nonprofit organization that unites the private and public sectors to improve mission-critical 
information sharing. 

Institute members are information technology companies and consultancies that provide solutions to the 
justice, public-safety, and homeland security sectors. The IJIS Institute is the only national organization that 
brings together industry and government in an effort to improve national security and promote effective 
information sharing across all levels of the justice, public safety, and homeland security communities. The 
Institute also delivers services and facilitates programs that promote national information-technology 
standards. 

“We joined the IJIS Institute because we feel it’s important to actively support its goal of improving 
information sharing and communication effectiveness across industries, agencies and jurisdictions,” 
said Zetron V.P. of Product Management, Kathy Broadwell. “We welcome the opportunity to share the 
knowledge Zetron has gained from its many years of providing mission-critical communication equipment 
to the public-safety market. We also look forward to working with and learning from the other respected 
companies in our industry that support the Institute and its mission.”

About Zetron
For over 30 years, Zetron has been providing mission-critical communications solutions to customers in 
public safety, transportation, utilities, manufacturing, healthcare and business. With offices in the U.S.A., 
U.K., Australia and numerous field locations, Zetron supports a worldwide network of resellers, system 
integrators and distributors. This gives Zetron a global reach as well as a local presence in the regions it 
serves. Zetron is a wholly owned subsidiary of JVC Kenwood Corporation. For more information, visit: 
www.zetron.com.

About the IJIS Institute
The IJIS Institute, a 501(c)(3) nonprofit corporation, represents industry’s leading companies who 
collaborate with local, state, tribal, and federal agencies to provide technical assistance, training, and 
support services for information exchange and technology initiatives. The IJIS Institute unites the private 
and public sectors to improve mission-critical information sharing for those who protect and serve our 
communities. For more information, visit http://ijis.org
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